Anna 4

• 30.MAR.2007 9:25

USEU ECON 32 3 5112092

NO.183 P.2/2

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT DEPUTY UNITED STATES TRADE REPRESENTATIVE WASHINGTON, O.C. 20008

DG TRADE

ADONIS-REF.

0 2. 04. 2007

Mr. David O'Sullivan Director General for Trade European Commission 170 Rue de la Loi Brussels, Belgium

TO: 14103

Subject:

Response to your letter concerning GMO follow-up

Dear Mr. O'Sullivan:

Thank you for your letter regarding recent bilateral discussions on agricultural biotech products. We agree that the general discussion at the February 28 meeting was very useful. In particular, the meeting identified issues that we believe would benefit from further discussion.

We hope we can meet again in the coming weeks. I anticipate that my colleague Jim Murphy will continue to take the lead in these conversations from our end.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Richard Crowder

Jim Murphy